
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
IASB Liaison July Talking Points  
 
 
Below are the IASB Liaison talking points for July.  
  
  

1. In the fall, the typical Division Meeting will be replaced with a legislative event. This 
will give an opportunity for board members to connect with the state legislators and 
ask questions to them and for state legislators to hear about the issues important to 
their local school board members. Please watch the website for more information 
including dates and locations.   
 

2. The third and final Board Presidents Academy will be held on August 3, 2024, at the 
Double Tree in Collinsville.  This event is open to board presidents, board vice 
presidents, and anyone aspiring to these positions. Event information and registration 
information can be found here. 
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